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Willow class have had a great week- following our theme Wow we have been exploring different 
colours in art, mixing colours and flour in science and exploring Holi festival in RE. The children really 
enjoyed our Wow bus ride and all sat really nicely on the bus. In forest school we have been exploring 

flower bashing, we will continue to explore this skill throughout this term.
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Max for winning our Helpful 
award this week. This was awarded for 
helping put the toys back in the correct 

box.

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


